ST. LOUIS SCHOOL
Circular No0.108 (21-22)

Coronavirus Disease 2019(COVID-19)
Student being a Confirmed Case of COVID

31 December 2021
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Our school was informed on 31 December 2021 that one of our students has been confirmed to be
a case of COVID-19 by the Centre for Health Protection (CHP). The case was confirmed during his stay
at his quarantine hotel which started on 25 December.

Our school has strengthened the cleansing and disinfection of the school premises. Once again,
our school would like to urge parents to put in place appropriate preventive measures to guard against the
spread of COVID-19, based on the health advice from CHP. For details, please refer to
https://www.coronavirus.gov.hk/eng/health-advice.html.

Our school will keep close contact with CHP and closely monitor the health conditions of our staff
and students. For more information of COVID-19, please refer to the relevant website:
https://www.coronavirus.gov.hk/eng/index.html or call the CHP hotline (Phone number: 2125 1111 /2125
1112, service hours from 8 a.m. to 12 midnight). For enquiries on situation of school, please call the
school office at 2546 0117.

Yours faithfully,

Dr. YICK Ho Kuen
Principal
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